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Jamia Millia Islamia Says ‘No’ to Drugs with Vibrant Awareness Drive 

  
In a spirited effort to foster a substance-free campus, Jamia Millia Islamia's Nasha Mukt 
Hostel Committee (NMHC), in collaboration with the Nasha Mukt Bharat Abhiyan, 
organised a dynamic Drug-Free Awareness Drive on April 9, 2025. This impactful 
initiative aimed to educate students about the perils of substance abuse and reinforce a 
culture of health and responsibility within the University. 
  
Under the esteemed guidance of the Honourable Vice Chancellor and Registrar of Jamia 
Millia Islamia, the event witnessed enthusiastic involvement from notable figures, 
including Prof. Neelofer Afzal, Dean of Students' Welfare; Prof. Ushvinder Kaur Popli, 
Nodal Officer of NMHC; and Dr. Mohd. Faijullah Khan, Convener of NMHC. The presence 
and support of committee members such as Prof. Farah Naz, and student 
representatives Tajamul, Tanveer, Neha, and Prayant further enriched the event. 
  
In a creative twist, the awareness drive seamlessly merged with the vibrant procession of 
the Kerala festival ‘Muziris,’ captivating the attention and imagination of attendees 
through a blend of culture and activism. 
  
The campaign experienced an impressive turnout, with over 500 enthusiastic students 
and faculty members participating actively. Their vibrant engagement underscored 
Jamia Millia Islamia’s steadfast commitment to fostering a substance-free and healthy 
academic environment for everyone. 
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